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MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF WESTERNPORT
327-329 MARYLAND AVENUE
JANUARY 20, 2021

COMMISSIONERS PRESENT: Mayor, Laura Freeman Legpge, Commissioners: Sarah
Llewellyn, Judy Hamilton, Allen Shapiro

ATTENDEES: Tim Jackson

A public hearing was held on Tuesday, Jamuvary 20, 2021 at 5:00 pm. at the
Westernport City Building. The purpose of the hearing was to obtain the views of the citizens
on community, economic development and housing needs to be considerad for submission of
an application for grants funds in the amount of ($190,000) to the Maryland Community
Development Block Grant Program (CDBG). Citizens will have the opportunity to discuss
Demolition of 327-329 Maryland Avenue and to provide input on other needs to be considered.

The mayor asked for comments from the audience. There were no comments.

The mayor asked the Town Council for a motion for the submittal of the discussed grant
application. Commissioner Hamilion made the motion with a second from Commissioner
Shapiro. Motion carried.

The mayor asked the Town Council for a motion to close the meeting. Commissioner
Shapiro made the motion with a second from Commissioner Hamilton, Motion carried,

ATTEST:
ey . ,
s ] ', . / /
f%’/ ﬂij/ fOEL LT ok s
Renee L. Mdrris, Clerk Laura Freeman Legge




